
 

 

 

Your Design Online 
Rob Riggs 
1720 Peachtree Street, #510 
Atlanta, GA 30309 

 

Dear Rob Riggs, 

 

 This endorsement letter is a Thank You for all the work your team has done for our company. 

 

 After hearing your Info Minutes, it was apparent you were very knowledgeable in SEO, and how 
pieces such as web copy, design, blogs and social media impacted SEO. We decided to jump start our 
online marketing by using Google Ad Words. Your team was very helpful by asking us questions in 
“English” and then translating those answers to “Google”. Every month we get a report that details all 
the results, and shows exactly what happened. Your team is very responsive in providing meetings that 
allow us to ask detailed questions, and have a better understanding of what is happening. As a young 
company, it is vital that we manage our marketing funds closely, and your team has allowed us to do 
that. 

 Recently we have been discussing other improvements such as web site design, and improving 
on organic SEO. I look forward to our continued relationship. I recommend for anyone that is looking to 
improve their online presence, to contact you. 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Jay Hobdy 

8318 Duralee Lane #202 
Douglasville, GA 30134 
678-430-3116 


